
True Blue and Gold UPDATE! 
 

     In an effort to enhance our online services, True Blue and Gold has 

developed a new online store.  Our new address, trueblueandgold.com  

has replaced our previous Lightspeed address and all links on our web 

sites and social media will now direct you to our new site!  This new site 

will enhance merchandise selection and offer monthly specials.  Our 

store at Division Headquarters is open Tuesday, Wednesday, and 

Thursday from 10:30 a.m. until 1:00 p.m.  Thank you, and we appreciate 

your support! 

 

Stay safe and God Bless our Troops. 

 

Dave Scureman, #2924 

President, True Blue and Gold 
 
 

http://www.trueblueandgold.com/

